From: Tony Cammack [mailto:tonycammack@cablelynx.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 4:02 PM

To: Comments, Public

Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25 unnecessary

Dear Sirs: | am a licensed insurance salesman in Longview, Texas. Your Regulatory Notice 09-
25 is unnecessary and | strongly object to it because you do not have any authority over non-
securities, therefore you should not be making up rules for non-security products. Secondly,
these products already are being regulated very well by the state insurance departments of each
state. Also, our Congress Men and Women, the SEC, you, and others are already looking
together at the standards which advisors should be treating their clients moving forward. there is
no reason for you to jump ahead of everyone else until all groups have their say. Thanks for your
consideration of my ideas. | urge you not to expand FINRA's suitability obligations to include
recommendations that do not involve securities. Tony Cammack, CLU, ChFC.



